
 
 

 

 
 

 

17 April 2023 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

 

 

Further to my letter dated 28 March 2023, concerning the “Training session on accessibility 

and sensitivity awareness” to be held on Wednesday, 19 April 2023 from 1.15 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

in the ECOSOC Chamber, I have the honour to circulate the program of the event.  

 

Please note that there will be an informal seating arrangement for Member States and 

Observers of the General Assembly on a first-come, first-served basis.  

 

Accessible seating will be designated as “reserved” and will be reflected in the seating 

chart. Delegations requiring assistance with further accessibility needs may wish to reach out to 

Ms. Bogna Ruminowicz (bogna.ruminowicz@un.org), Adviser in the Human Rights and 

Humanitarian Affairs Team of the Office of the President of the General Assembly.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

Csaba KŐRÖSI  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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